
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                   

"WEEK AT A GLANCE" Oct. 7-11 

Monday, October 7 

Ø Gym club open 8:00am 

Tuesday, October 8 

Ø Nickels and dimes for Terry Fox 
Ø Rec Girls Volleyball vs Golden Ears @HHE 

Wednesday, October 9 

Ø Gym club open 8:00am 
Ø Haven Club open 8:00am 
Ø Library club open 8:00am 
Ø Quarters for Terry Fox 
Ø OWL presentations for participating classes 
Ø Boys Volleyball vs Yennadon 

Thursday, October 10 

Ø Haven Club open 8:00am 
Ø Loonies for Terry Fox 
Ø Comp girls volleyball vs PME @ HHE 
Ø Last Day to order Little Caesars 

Friday, October 11 

Ø Gym club open 8:00am 
Ø Haven Club open 8:00am 
Ø Library Club open 8:00am 
Ø Toonies for Terry Fox (or any other donations!) 
Ø Terry Fox Run in the pm 

District Cross 
Country 

 
Students in Gr. 1-7 are 
welcome to participate 
in the district cross 
country race this fall. 
All students 
participating will need 
to have parent 
permission. Ms. Neufeld 
has the forms if your 
child did not receive 
one.   This fall there will 
not be any practices 
outside of school hours.  
 

Intermediate Cross 
Country Tuesday 

October 24 at Alouette 
Lake 

 
Primary Cross Country 
Thursday October 16th 

at Albion Sports 
Complex 

Terry Fox 

Harry Hooge Elementary is celebrating this year’s Terry Fox School Run and it’s not too late to donate! Please share 
Terry’s message of hope and donate to our school’s fundraising efforts 
at: https://schools.terryfox.ca/HarryHoogeElementary Thank you! #terryfoxschoolruns @terryfoxfoundation 

$2000 Fundraising Goal 

 

HHE Spirit Wear on 
Sale Soon! 

 
More information 
will be sent out via 
the parent portal 

this week! 
 
 

 

Photo Retakes 
 

Wednesday 
October 18th 

 
 
 

Harry Hooge Boutique 
 

Harry Hooge Elementary School will be holding a clothing drive starting Nov. 11th until Nov. 29rd.  Items such as jackets, pants, 
shirts, dresses, shoes, scarves, and hats will be accepted. All sizes wanted! 

During conferences on Dec. 5th and Dec. 6, the Harry Hooge Boutique will be open for shopping in our gym.  The best part, all 
items are free!    

 
 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/HarryHoogeElementary

